
From: Atty. Joe Klein
To: Verbick, Jim
Cc: "jimbennett868"
Subject: RE: Summit Station Inc. - Alcohol License Application
Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 6:35:10 PM

Hi Jim, 
As per our conversation on this date, the reason that there was a change on officers was due to the 
death of Eugene Bennett in July of 2018.  His estate is currently being probated.  It is The Estate of 
Eugene F. Bennett, Case Number 2018PR527. 
James G. Bennett, who is listed as the new officer, is the Personal Representative of the Estate.  He is 
also Gene Bennett’s son and sole heir.
There has been no ownership change of Summit Station, Inc. other than as set forth above.  When 
the Probate is finished James G. Bennett will be the CEO of Summit Station, Inc. 
Please let me know if this explanation is sufficient or if an appearance in front of the ALRC will still be 
required.  JJK
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